
 

 

18 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you will be aware the next round of Year 11 mock exams begins on 

Monday 22 January and last for two weeks.  The complete timetable for 

mock exams is overleaf 

 

For the two-week period of the mock exams all Year 11 students at 

Inspired learning only need to attend school for their mock exams. Other 

than at these designated times, students will be on study leave, so will not 

be expected to attend Inspired Learning. The students are as always 

welcome to attend the period 6 after school sessions, and I would strongly 

recommend they attend these especially for English, Maths and Science. 

 

All Year 11 Inspired students will be expected to sit the following mock 

exams: 

 

1. English 

2. Maths 

3. Science 

4. BTEC PE 

5. Travel and Tourism 

 

Please join me in wishing all of our students the best of luck for these mock 

exams. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Jamie Bryce 

Deputy Head of School 

 



 

 


